
 
 
 
 

     NOTICE TO PROPOSERS  
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS – PHONE SYSTEM REPLACEMENT 

AT THE DAVID L. LAWRENCE CONVENTION CENTER  
 
The Sports & Exhibition Authority will receive proposals for a replacement Phone System (PBX) 
for the David L. Lawrence Convention Center. The contract will be with the Sports & Exhibition 
Authority of Pittsburgh and Allegheny County.  Inquiries regarding the RFPs should be made to the 
Steve Morrison, Director of Information Systems, E-mail: smorrison@pgh-sea.com, Phone 412-
201-7396. The RFP may be obtained from Mr. Morrison. 

 
This Advertisement applies to the following requests for proposals: 

 
Project:   DLCC Phone System Replacement (PBX) 
Proposals Available:  September 16, 2022 
Pre-proposal Meeting:  11:00 AM, Wednesday, September 21, 2022 (non-mandatory/virtual) 
Proposals Due:  12:00 PM, Thursday, September 29, 2022 
 


